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I moved to Oregon in 2015.  In 2016, I mailed in my ballot for the federal election.  

Days after the election, I received a letter back saying that my ballot was rejected 

because my signature on file didn't match the signature on my ballot.  It gave me the 

option to challenge, but by the time I received the letter, the deadline had past.  I 

went to the McMinnville County office and re-entered my signature.  Prior to living in 

Oregon, I voted by mail in Washington State and never had a ballot rejected.   

 

Since that 2016 election, I do not trust that my mail-in ballot will be accepted, so I go 

to the office and talk with the clerk to get sign off on my ballot. 

 

I am in support of SB-210 In-person voting to eliminate these types of problems and 

eliminate the constant challenges of election integrity that comes up each election.  

Please pass this bill. 


